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Campy Dehlkemper
Brookside Fire Company
3560 Athens
Erie, PA 16510

Dear Chief Dehlkemper:

It is with great pleasure that I inform you of the unanimous approval of House Bill
L327, which would appropriate the use of taxes for fire suppression employees,
ambulance service, rescue squads and other emergency services in the House of
Representatives.

House Bill L327, of which I am a co-sponsor, allows a borough to appropriate up to
one-half, but not to exceed one mill, of the revenue generated from a tax to pay for
salaries or benefits of emergency service employees of the municipality. The current law
already allows a portion of the fire tax to be used to defray the costs of equipment and
training for companies. This legislation simply expands the use of the dedicated taxes
already authorized by statute so that a portion of the taxes collected can be used for
salaries.

Fire departments are a vital asset to every community in the Commonwealth. It is
because of your devotion and commitment to the community that our neighborhoods
continue to be safe places to live. This legislation will reward fire companies for the
quality service you provide to communities on a daily basis. House Bill 1327 will now
go to the Senate for further consideration. If passed by the Senate, this bill will then go
on to the Governor for his signature. In the meanwhile, I am pleased with the progress
this bill has made and will continue to work diligently to ensure that fire departments
and firefighters receive appropriate funding.

I hope this information proves useful and beneficial to you in evaluating funding for
your fire company in the future. As always, if I may be of any further assistance,
please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
HARRISBURG

W**t nf pryrewntutibw

COPYThomas J. Scrimenti
State Representative
4tt' Legislative District
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February 25,2000

James T. Walka, P.E., P.L.S.
Henry T. Walka & Associates
3200 West 32"d Street
Erie, PA 16506

Dear Mr. Walka:

Thank you for your recent letter wherein you requested my opposition to
House Bill 1960, the Pennsylvania Sewage Facilities Act, providing for sewage

enforcement offi cer powers.

As I am sure you are aware, this legislation was first considered February l,
2000. The House must consider the bill three times before final passage. Please be
assured that your thoughts have been duly noted.

I would like to thank you again for your letter to my office. Please do not
hesitate to communicate your views with me in the future.

Sincerely,

ldje
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Thomas J. Scrimenti
State Representative
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HENRY T. WELKA, P.L.S.

(1e38-1991)

JAMES T. WELKA,
PE,.P.L.S.

February 3, 2000

State Representative Thomas J. Scrimenti
Capital
Harrisburg, PA 17120

RE: House Bill 1960

Dear Representative Scrimenti :

I am vnritirg to ask that you oppose House Bill 1960, a bill tlrat would allow sewage enforcement

officers (SEOs) to design engineering systems. This bill amends the Sewage Facilities Act by
adding a provision to allow SEOs to also design on-lot systems. Last session a similar bill was

introduced as amendment to the Professional Engineers Registration Act. That bill failed, so the

advocates of the legislation are attempting to amend a different law, but to achieve the same end.

The State Registration board for Professional Engineers, Land Surveyors and Geologists has

already ruled the design of these systems constitutes the practice of engineering as defined in the

law.

An individual can become a SEO after only a few weeks of courses. Compare that with the

requirement to become a Professional Engineer: four year degree from an accredited engineering

curriculum, passage of an 8 hour fundamentals of engineering exam, four years of experi€nce

under a licensed engineer, and passage of an 8 hour professional engineers exam. In addition to the

disparity in qualifications, this legislation sets a dangerous precedent of turning regulators into
consultants. The SEO's functions is to review and approve permits. If design is added to their
list of activities, will the Legislature next allow building inspectors to design electrical and HVAC
systems, or zoning officers to design subdivision plans?

Please do whatever you can to prevent House Bill 1960's passage.

Thank you for your help.

Sincerely,

(*Th/^/-
{[mes T. Welka, P.8., P.L.S.
TTENRY T. WELKA & ASSOCIATES
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March 2, 1999

Richard M. Novotny
Enterpris e Zone Coordinator
Corry Area Enterprise Zone
380 Sciota Street, P.O. Box 38
Corry, Pennsylv ania | 6407

Dear Mr. Novotny

Thank you for contacting me on the matter of lowered funding for our district's Enterprise Zone
programs. I appreciate the opportunity to be of service to you.

I fear you assertions are correct. In the Governor's proposed 1999-2000 General Fund Budget, it
appears that there will indeed be a roughly 33.3 percent funding shortfall if the Governor's
numbers on this program are used. We in the General Assembly do have the option of using the
Governor's budget as a guide. In the end, however, it is the legislative budgetary process of
hearings, committee meetings, and negotiating which makes the final determinant on what funds
are expedited to what projects.

Attracting new industry and creating jobs are presumed to be among our chief priorities in the
Comrnonwealth. I agree with your position that we need to have the ability to attract new
businesses with the extra incentives present in this program. We cannot afford to let the current
economic boon, seen in other areas of Pennsylvania, pass our region by.

With this in mind, please know that I will take your thoughts on this matter into the utmost
consideration, and do what I can to ensure that our Enterprise Zone programs have the proper
support they deserve. As always, I thank you for contacting my office on this matter. I
appreciate hearing your thoughts and views on the you feel are important.

i:r- iJ -J
\fra. - I
v.-!i.! #L}f'\sr
Scrimenti

State Representative
4th Legislative District
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February 19, 1999

The Honorable Thomas Scrimenti
State Representative, 4tl' District
House PO Box 202020
Harrisburg, PA 17120-2020

Re. Reduced Funding Level for 1999-2000 Enterprise Zone Program

Dear Representative Scrimenti,

The Enterprise Zone programs in your district have once again come under attack.

Enterprise Zone Programs in Erie County (City of Corry, Wayne, Summit and

Harborcreek Townships) will be virtually halted by the proposed cutbacks in the

Commonwealth Budget. I have enclosed last year's regional impact report, which is
currently being updated.

Current funding levels ( 1998- 1999) of $6.78 million do not currently keep pace of
demand by industries utilizing this program. By reducing funding (as proposed in the

draft budget) to $4.6 million the program will come to screeching halt. No longer will
firms locating and expanding in communities long plagued by job losses have access to
the extra incentives the Enterprise Zone program offers. Communities currently on the

rebound may again be faced with a downward economic spiral.

I ask for your support, and to play an active role in returning the Enterprise Zone
Program funding levels back to last year' s level or possibly providing a modest increase.

We are forever grateful to you for past assistance in the many projects that have occurred
in the City of Corry and Wayne Township.

Si

e

rise Zone Coordi
M. Novo

eCorry
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April 30, 1999

The Honorable Dwight Evans, Democratic Chair
Appropriations Committee
Room 512 E. - Main Capital Building
Harrisburg, PA 17120

Dear Chairman Evans:

I write to request that $2 million in funding be restored to the Enterprise Zone

Program for the coming fiscal year. The Program has been of inestimable help to start up

businesses in my district and, I imagine, in other districts as well. However, there is still
room for growth in the more rural areas of the state, such as in the eastern part of my
district. I have received many letters from businesses in the Corry area urging restoration
of funds to the program that helped them start and keeps them thriving.

The Enterprise Zone Program's direct help in attracting businesses into slower
growing areas of the state optimizes the value of the loan dollars the Program also offers.
Reducing that effort now will place a heavy burden on newly established companies.

The Enterprise Zone Program deserves great support from the business

community and from the workers those businesses have employed. It is a government

program that really works, investing small amounts of money for tremendous returns in
job and local revenue growth. I urge your support in restoring the 52 million in funding
to the Program. I shall be happy to discuss this issue with you at your convenience.

""1t"""'"''', $*^.f^l'. :

lt"t il,1 ,.*
Thomas J. Scrimenti
State Representative

a=--\ '.-\\
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Thank you for writing to request my help in maintaining funding for Enterprise

Zones. As you may know, Erie County first began parlic_rpating in the Enterprise Zone

Program in the 1986-87 fiscal year. The program. with 6_tg3[@gram and special help in
promoting businesses in our area, has done much for new businesses and the economy of Erie

County.

Dear Mr. Novotny:

The Program, begun in 1982 in response to the drastic economic downturn of the

early 1980's was targeted to help areas where economic distress was particularly persistent
get back'on their feet'. Some areas of the state still need help, and the Co.ry area- despite

Enterpris e Zone successes such.asysrx-busile.ueay-be one of them.-f

I have written a Chairman of the House

Appropriations Committ e Zone Program
funds. Enclosed find a copv S for your

Again, thank you for taking the time to write about a
ry b,^o h% 5

has had such a

positive impact on our area's well being. Please don't hesitate to contact me on this or any
other issue of interest to you.

Sincerely,

Thomas J. Scrimenti
State Representative

ldje

enclosure

th k'

*

Erie County still nS

n{r1

Richard M$Novotny
Entemris e Zone Coordinatorcttrffi -ii,/i,lo,t!,
380 Sciota Street, PO Box 38
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May L7, 1999

Mr. P.C. "Hoop" Roche, President-CEo
Erie Plastics
One Plastics Road

Corry, PA 16407-8599

Dear Mr. Roche:- 
^l}*+, 

/
l

I would like to thank you for taking the time to share your concerns with me about
the 1999-2000 General Fund Budget. As your State Representative, I certainly value
your input and I appreciate being apprised of those issues that concern you.

As"you may already know, the House and the Senate, in conference, increased the
appropriation for Enterprise Zones by $2,000,000, a 50o/o increase over the current
year's appropriation. The state appropriation under DCED for grants for Enterprise
Zones went from $4,664,000 to $6,996,000.

I was certainly gratified that the appropriation under DCED for grants for Enterprise
Zones was increased by $2,000,000. I would like to note that because of these
important improvements within the budget, as well as many other granted
appropriations, I voted in favor of the budget. I believe that many of my colleagues and
I supported many important initiatives aimed at improving Pennsylvania.

I would like to thank you once again for taking the time to write and apprise me of
your views on impoftant issues such as this one. Please do not hesitate to contact me
again if you have questions about this or any other lqgriqlative issue.

1,

Sipcerely,\r
. .1-
j ,\j -ilr-

Thdmas J. Scrimenti
State Representative

TJS/lad
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EDWARD K. LESLIE
N/ANAGER
ENVIRONIVENT, HEALTH & SAFETY

1 540 EAST LAKE ROAD
ERIE, PA 16533
PHONE 814 B7O 6755
FAX 81 4 B7O 6598

March 2 | L994

The Honorable Thomas Scrimenti
Pennsylvania House of Representatives
Harrisburg, PA L7L2O

Dear Representative Scrimenti :

I,m sorry you were unable to attend the meeting in
Representative Cappabianca's office on Monday with HoIly Kinser and
me to discuss the impact EPA' s Cluster Rul-e could have on
fnternational Papers's Erie mill. It is my understanding that
copies of informatj-onaI packets distributed at the meeting wiIl be
forwarded to you. Representative Cappabianca has indicated he wi]l-
coordinate a response on behalf of the Erie delegation of
legislators to urge EPA to consider and adopt the industry's
alternative and to modify the Agency's position on f ence-l-ine
compliance for those nills with off-site treatment plants.

Please consider your support on this most important issue for
the Erie community. Don't hesitate to call me at 814-870-6755 if
you have questions or desire to dj-scuss this issue in more detail.

Sincerefy,
t',\. i t i,/ I
_ ,,i.r-'r. l \ -i t1'l-i

Edward K. Leslie, Manager
Environment, Health & Safety

EKL/pp

tNTERNAT,o*o.@ PAPER

HAMMERMILL PAPERS DIVISION

$IHXlXla
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1540 Eost Loke Rood
Erie, Pennsylvonio 16533
B14l870-6600

March 2L, L994

Mr. Tom Scrimenti
9 West Main Street
North East, PA L6428

Dear Mr. Scrimenti:

I have just become aware of what is know as EPArs Cluster Ru1es.I work at International Paper Company in Erie, Pennsylvania, and ram concerned that if these rules take effect like they arecurrently written, part of the Erie MiII will be forced toshutdown. We have always done a good job here in protecting our
environment and have spent many mlflions of dollars in the past
f ive years to prevent harming th-e environment. f am concerned tfrat
many jobs could be lost if these rules arentt changed. Itts myunderstanding that the pulp and paper industry fras provide&
alternatives to the EPA which would meet all of trpAts g6a1s andgreatly minimize the enormous cost to comply.

I ask you to insist that EPA consider all alternatives beforeputting these reguirements into effect. We must preserve both the
environment and our jobs if we are to remain a sf,rong nation.
Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

INTERNATIONAL PAPER

Bonnie Little

Leading the way in business and printing papers

6r*^fiffi"-
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Thc Honorablc Cerol Brosncr
Adnlnlrtrator
U.S. Envlronrcntel Protcctton Agcncy

{01 H Strcct, Stf
rethlngrton, DC 20t60

Detr Ht. Brorncr:

I rould llhe to trlro tlrlr opportunlty to offlctrl ruhlt ny

cccntr and conccrn tbout Urc rcecntly ProPorcd cobtncd a1r and tratcr

rcgulettonr (clrrrtcr nrlc) lor uro pulp rnd ptFr lndurtry. AlttrouEh r
rupport uro lnvlronrontel protcctlonr tgcney'r (pr) cffortr to Protcct
our f regtlc neturer r..ollrcG., r do not bertcve ti.t ttrcrc nrlcr lult
plecc rn rrndrrc, lt urll It unnGcaaa11ry, bu'rdcn oa Urc rcgulatcd
indurtrY.

ttrc trrttonrl Corrnctl on llr end gtrcer Irprovclcntr (fC,fSI )

crtbrtcr thrt tlroro nrlcr rlrl forec rggroxl'.tcly 33 L111 crorlngr,
rctultlng !n Uro dlret lojj of ov.a 21r5OO iobr' tn lddltlon' Urc

clrrrtcr nrrcr utll lryor 111 blllloo la crpltor cortr on ttrc lndt[try'
In ttrtr cr. of econcle uncortelnty, thue cortr lry eaulG lrrcPerablc
hen on Urlr rlreldlz ttsubl'd lndurtry'

tl you rry laou, the tndurtr? hr. ProF'rcd ur ettcrnrtlvc rhlch

would r.',. ovoa r3.t blrlron rtrrlc octcrrng thc..tG protcctlon at thc

proln.d crrrrtcr nrro. tb. lnd.rtrry elternrtlve proF)rcd 
^rbrtltutlng

thc cblorlno d10r1de for clAnttr chlorlnc ln ttrc blcechlng Procclt '

Horqrr, I brvr b..n lntorad ttrrt ttro IPI dld not evelurtc urtr
altcrnrttYc.

Alurough I..l aot rrrilod ln the tPl'r nrlc-rrltlnE Proccdurc' I
f rrnry.borlone th.t ttrr b,t rcrurtr raa echlcvsd trhcn govcrucnt and

En,lnc, rorh rlu,, not rErtnrt, clch otbcr' I ccrtelnly hopo that thc

EPA 1111 utc Uro nrbllc "ir.tt 
pcrlod to rcvlgr Uto lndtutry'l

pro1rc6l er urll It to rceeh r rgtrrrlly bcnrflclel rolutlon'

It

tt

ttrenls you ln edvurcc for yorrs tln ' af

Stetc tati.vc
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